
Corpus Christi Library Board 

Subcommittee Member Recommendation 

July 19, 2024 

 

Based on the review of the Corpus Christi Public Library’ Collection Development Policy, I would 
recommend the following revisions: 

There is a typo on page four (4) in the Reconsideration section. 

  Only City Resident who has been an active CCPL cardholder in good standing… 

Should read: 

  Only a City Resident who has been an active CCPL cardholder in good standing… 

A friendly suggestion could be made that during the next review cycle, library staff might consider 
adding age ranges for the collections and include a link to the Parents’ Guide to Library Materials in 
the policy. 

I can see no other need for revision and wholeheartedly support the Collection Development Policy 
as written. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 


